
Southeast Arkansas Regional Science Fair March 7, 2024 

Format, Eligibility, and Application Process 

The Southeast Arkansas Regional Science and Engineering Fair (SEARSF) will be held 

on Thursday, March 7, 2024. 

1. Format 

The 2024 Southeast Arkansas Regional Science Fair will be held at the University of 

Arkansas at Monticello (UAM) campus. Participants’ paperwork and other related 

research materials such as videos, pictures, etc. will be uploaded to the UAM 

Blackboard system. Category Judges will review students’ submissions and winners 

will be announced on the day of the fair. The overall fair winner will be sponsored 

to participate in the virtual 2024 International Science and Engineering Fair in Los 

Angeles. 

 

2. Eligibility 

All high school juniors and seniors within the territories of the SEARSF are eligible 

to participate. 

 

3. Application Process  

To enter the competitions, you must submit the following materials:  

 

a. A complete folder of your paperwork which includes the research papers (all 

typed) together with all the required forms relevant to the research 

contents. Every form must properly be filled out with all required dates and 

signatures. Mail all these materials by the United States Postal Service 

before or on February 26, 2024, to Dr. Ross Burrows P.O. Box 3480 

Monticello, AR 71656. 

 

b. 6 clear and readable colored pictures of various parts of your poster. One of 

these pictures must show the overall look of your poster. Send these 

pictures by email to the address: burrows@uamont.edu by no later than 

February 28, 2024. Include your full name and school. 

http://uam-web2.uamont.edu/pdfs/mnsciences/rsf/territories.pdf
https://www.uamont.edu/academics/math-ns/science-fair.html#Forms
mailto:burrows@uamont.edu

